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Notice of Construction  

Range Road 232 Trails  
 

June 30, 2021 
 
Dear Resident, 

 
As part of the Strathcona County Trails Strategy, trails were identified as being an 
essential outdoor recreational amenity. These trail linkages provide residents with 
opportunities to actively and safely connect to the surrounding neighbourhoods and 
experience a greater quality of life. 
 
Beginning early to mid-July 2021, Strathcona County will be constructing a new asphalt 

trail connecting the existing trail in the Municipal Reserve (MR) adjacent to Sherwood 
Estates up to Range Road 232 and run along the east side of Range Road 232 to the 
Whitecroft Estates north access road (see enclosed map). There will also be a connection 
on the north side of Estate Drive east of Range Road 232. These 3m wide multi-use 
asphalt trails will help connect residents from the urban fringe areas to the Sherwood 
Park Urban Area. It will also provide a paved surface for residents to visit Salisbury 

Greenhouse and Farmers Market. 
 

Construction is expected to be completed by August 2021, pending impacts from weather 
and unforeseen issues.   
 
What to expect 

There will be minimal impacts to traffic; construction activities will take place primarily 
within the MR and inside the east right of way of Range Road 232. There may be a partial 
closer of Estate Drive and Salisbury Greenhouse access, but a portion of those accesses 
will remain open during construction to allow residents and customers to pass through.  
 

To ensure the safety of workers, pedestrians, and other drivers, please respect the 

“Posted Speed Limit” signs and barricades, and drive through all work zones with caution. 
 
You can find information on the project website at www.strathcona.ca/RR232trails. Ask a 
question or report an issue through County Connect: www.strathcona.ca/countyconnect; 
choose the Open Space icon and then submit a construction update inquiry.  
 

Comments and concerns may be directed to: 
 

  

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we continue to improve Strathcona 
County’s trails. 

 

Strathcona County contact: 
Katrine Stone 
Open Space Project Manager 
Transportation Planning and Engineering 

780-233-5909 

Katrine.Stone@strathcona.ca  

24 Hour Emergency contact: 
Seven M Construction (Prime Contractor) 
Daryn Humble 
780-909-8991 
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